




Olson, Greg R. 

From: Olson, Greg R.

Sent: Monday, August 20, 2012 12:54 PM

To: Gerald Parker (GParker@bhinc.com)

Cc: Olson, Greg R.; 'Bingham, Brad'; 'ECanfield@BHInc.com'

Subject: B17/D001E - Balloon Park Tribute Area Grading Plan Approval

Attachments: B17_D001E Balloon Park Tribute Area-Grading Plan Approved.pdf; DPM-22_Grading Plan Checklist.pdf

8/20/2012

8/20/2012

Hi, Gerald,  

  

Attached for your records is a copy of our approval letter for this Grading Plan.   

  

I am sorry that we have been running a backlog of reviews this summer and this feel behind in the queue. 
  
(I noticed last week that grading and construction is already underway at this site).   

  

One observation, not included in my letter, is the fact that the concentrated flows (24cfs) from the new  
sidewalk culverts will discharge onto an unspecified layer of millings between the end of culverts and  
top of La Cueva Channel lining.  This is in AMAFCA R/W.   

  

I have included some notes in the letter regarding details normally required but not included in this 
submittal.  
Attached for reference is a checklist from the DPM, for Grading Plans.   
If you have any question, feel free to call me at 924-3994.   

 

Thanks,  

            Greg Olson 
             924-3994  
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